

## Dear [NAME],

The Bellevue–Santa Fe Charter School's Bulldog PTO is pleased to announce our school's annual fundraiser, *Vintage Vegas Casino Night!* The event will be held on **Saturday**, **March 8**, **2025** and hosted at The Event Space at Laurel in San Luis Obispo. This event is our school's most important fundraiser of the year and raises funds to help provide our students with an educational experience above and beyond the standard curriculum.

Established in 1996, Bellevue-Santa Fe Charter School has been a model of what an elementary school can accomplish when teachers, families, and the community work hand-in-hand. At BSFCS, we strive to provide students with an education that challenges their intellect and stimulates their imaginations.

Unlike traditional public schools, state funding for our charter school does not fully cover essential operating expenses like utilities and supplies. We rely on fundraising and donations to keep our school running so we are asking you to consider donating an item (or gift certificate) to our auction. Your generous donations will help the Bulldog Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) subsidize school funding in order to offer programs that our students love. These programs include our beautiful teaching garden, interactive sci-techatorium, artist in residence program, and special assemblies. Your contributions to our auction will help keep these programs going year after year.

Our **501C3** Non Profit Tax ID Number is **92-0508780** for your charitable donation. <u>All donor names will be listed in our program dedication</u>. Please return the enclosed donor form by October 1, 2023 or fill out our online donation form: <a href="https://bit.ly/BulldogAuctionDonation">https://bit.ly/BulldogAuctionDonation</a>

\*If you would be interested in event sponsorship, please contact us.

Our fundraiser chairs would be happy to provide you with more information about how you can support our fundraiser. Please do not hesitate to contact them if you have any questions. They can be reached by email at <a href="mailto:bsfcsptoauction@gmail.com">bsfcsptoauction@gmail.com</a> or contact by phone Angie White (559) 906-8839 or Heather Andrews (949) 322-0826.

Thank you for your continued support of the Bulldog PTO, 2023 Bulldog PTO Fundraiser Committee & Bellevue Santa- Fe Charter School Volunteers



## 2024/25 BSFCS Auction Donor Commitment

Name:	
Organization/ Address:	
Phone:	
Email:	
Name of Item and brief Description:	
Estimated Value:	
DELIVERY METHOD:	

- □ I will deliver item or certificate to BSFCS Office
- □ I will mail item or certificate to Bulldog PTO at PO Box 32, Avila Beach, CA 93424-0032
- □ I need a PTO member to pick up or create item certificate contact me to arrange
- □ I will provide the necessary certificates via email to bsfcsptoauction@gmail.com

Thank you for contributing to our silent auction. We appreciate your support!

PLEASE EMAIL OR RETURN FORM BY 02/1/2025 to <u>bsfcsptoauction@gmail.com</u>

In person at BSFCS, Attn: PTO, 1401 SAN LUIS BAY DRIVE SAN LUIS OBISPO, CA 93405

Or mail to **BULLDOG PTO** PO BOX 32 AVILA BEACH, CA 93424-0032